Barcelona, September 8" 2011

Dear Mr Kirkeby

On behalf of the Uni6 Barcelonina d’ Associacions Esportives (UBAE), we wish to introduce the
nomination of Toni Llop as a candidate of the ISCA Executive Committee for the next General Assembly
to be held in Paris on October 22" 2011.

Sincerely Yours




